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“YOKOHAMA BAYCOURT CLUB HOTEL & SPA RESORT” and  
“THE KAHALA HOTEL & RESORT YOKOHAMA” to Open on Wednesday, September 23, 2020 
 

 

Resorttrust, Inc. (“the Company”) is pleased to announce that the “YOKOHAMA BAYCOURT CLUB HOTEL 
& SPA RESORT” and “THE KAHALA HOTEL & RESORT YOKOHAMA,” whose openings have been 
postponed for the time being because of the spread of COVID-19, will open on Wednesday, September 23, 2020. 

 
In line with the determination of the opening date, the Company will start accepting reservations from 

YOKOHAMA BAYCOURT CLUB members on Wednesday, June 24. 
We will also resume accepting reservations for “THE KAHALA HOTEL & RESORT YOKOHAMA” on 

Wednesday, June 24. 
 
We wish to reiterate our apologies for any concern and inconvenience attributable to the postponement of the 

opening of the hotels. 
We are doing our utmost to prepare for the opening date so that we can offer our guests a superlative welcome in 

perfect conditions. 
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